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Youth Service & Community Service -   The 
Rotary Club of   Waikiki - Each month, we 
continue our Rotary Reads to Kindergarten 
students at Waikiki Elementary School, (POC 
Sylvia Makk). February 20 - Waikiki Annual 
Garage Sale to benefit Waikiki Elementary 
School. (POC  Stephen Morgan). February 26 - 
Books for Kids Kuhio Elementary (POC Glory 
King).  January 26 and February 16 – books 
donated to Fisher House (POC Patti Mitchell). 
March 7- Maunawili Head Start preschool Books 
for Kids, Sing & Read. (POC Gale Warshawsky). 
March 14 - Kailua Head Start preschool Books for 
Kids, Sing & Read. (POC Gale Warshawsky). 
March 18 - Family Literacy Night for Waikiki 
Community Center preschool - Books for Kids, 
Sing & Read. Parents attend and the students sing 
songs in English and in Hawaiian. Then students 
are divided into small reading groups and 
Rotarians read books to them. Finally children are 
invited to select a new book to take home with 
them. (POC Gale Warshawsky). 
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Youth Service & Community Service -   The 
Rotary Club of Hanalei handed out Dictionaries 
to all third graders on the north shore of Kaua`i 
and are in the process of handing out over 2400 
books to children on the North shore of Kaua`i.  
We also supported the local Kaua`i Community 
College initiative to help  locals gain college 
credits. It’s been a great year!  
(POC Michael Dexter-Smith). 
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Youth Service & Community Service -  The 
Rotary Club of Kane’ohe  delivered 25 books 
to a local elementary school for their library.  
The books were in honor of our meeting 
speakers whose names were inscribed in the 
books.  Another 20 books will be sent 
following the spring meeting 
presentations. (POC John Moody, President). 


